2020 SUMMER READING PROGRAM—Grades K-5

Return to the library by Monday, August 10 to be entered into the raffle drawing (winners announced later in August and prizes must be picked up at the library). Return this form to the library - blue ballot box in the front door foyer OR Email the form to us at staff.billmemorial.org OR Send the form to the address below.

Questions? Call 860-445-0392

All participants will receive a free book and a coupon for a cookie at Paul's Pasta after August 10.

LAST NAMEFIRST NAME		
ADDRESS		
TOWNZIP	-	
PHONE	-	
EMAIL	- У	N
GRADEAGE		
SCHOOL		

The Bill Memorial Library 240 Monument St. Groton 06340 860-445-0392

Staff.billmemorial@gmail.com Facebook facebook.com/billmemoriallibrary